
Government of Pakistan 
FINANCE DIVISION 

HRM Wing 
(Quality Assurance — I Section) 

Subject: 	TRAINING WORKSHOPS PROPOSAL FOR MOITT AND All MINISTRIES 

Ministry of Information Technology and Telecommunication vide letter No.8-

4/2024-TL dated 28th  August, 2025 has requested for nominations of at-least two officers of 

Finance Division for one day training workshop on "Change Management in the Digital 

Governance Era" and "Time Management in the Digital Governance Era" at Haytham 

Sina Smart Digital Training Auditorium Telecom Foundation HQ, Islamabad. The tentative 

date of training will be in October/November, 2025. 

2. 	Interested Officers of Finance Division are requested to furnish their 

nominations duly recommended by the AFS/head of the Wing concerned, to QA-I Section by 

17.9.2025. 

Section Officer (QA-I) 

All Officers of Finance Division, Islamabad.  
Finance Division's. U.O.No.3 (16)/QA4-2024-25 dated 5.9.2025 

Copy to: - Webmaster with the request to kindly upload the Circular on Finance Division's 
website. 
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